


 

GigaClear Plans in Remenham

Minute 005/21 on the Remenham Parish Council (RPC) meeting on 11th Jan 2021 when Chris Morris (CM) of GigaClear was virtually in attendance:

005/21: GIGACLEAR

	The Chairman welcomed CM to the meeting. 

 CM described in detail GigaClear’s plans for ultrafast optical-fibre internet throughout Remenham Parish and methods and timescales involved. There was discussion about needing to involve all residents, likely costs, modes of roll out, relationship to other cable laying on White Hill, modes of fibre entry to houses and comparisons of 5G with the GigaClear plans. 

 It was subsequently noted that  

(i) the GigaClear PowerPoint presentation was available in the Dec minutes 
(ii) residents and businesses could check on the GigaClear website (https://www.gigaclear.com) that they were covered by the plans and could also register their interest on the same website and 
(iii) CM (Chris Morris (Community Engagement Manager, GigaClear South Central; chris.morris@gigaclear.com; 07967 443214) would answer any questions. 

The Chairman thanked CM for his presentation and answering questions.

Paul Sermon (The Clerk to RPC)









